
Runnemede Public Schools
Aline Bingham and Grace Downing Elementary Schools

(856) 939-3192          (856) 939-4036

Jade Yezzi, Principal jyezzi@runnemedeschools.org

October 28, 2022

Dear Parents,

By using the link below, you will have an opportunity to schedule a conference with your child’s
teacher.  You will have an option to have an in-person or virtual meeting. You can indicate your
preference on the electronic form. Parent-Teacher conferences are scheduled for 11/18, 11/21,
and 11/22.

Parent - Teacher Conference Link

You may schedule conferences with your child’s primary teacher, as well as other staff members.

The final day to schedule a conference is on 11/14.  If you have any questions, please contact your
child’s teacher or the main office.

Thank you,

Jade Yezzi
Principal

Reminders

Halloween Parades are on 10/31/22 from 2:45-2:55 PM

Check out our newsletter for November!

Our food drive is from 11/4 - 11/18.

Teamwork Makes the Dream Work

We are bucket filling schools

mailto:jyezzi@runnemedeschools.org
https://sites.google.com/runnemedeschools.org/fallconferencescheduler/home
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1O_SH-scfUQZrnTGrjrSCS3I-QrrZ_yhi2dAw9VldKeM/edit?usp=sharing

